K.M SMITH Proud sponsors of WALLABY AIRLINES since 2018 and we continue well into the Future
Thanks to K M SMITH
Thai& Diamond Dang Have been with us since 2017 very much appreciated Thai is thinking her may return to Vietnam in 2023 for a holiday, I would like to go with him

Jade Buddha our first ANZAC DAY Function was 2016 a big thank you to the Hogan brothers and the Staff of the Jade Buddha
Katrina Puranik web master RANKING AUSTRALIA Thanks Katrina
2023 will be ten years since 35Sqn was reformed Stephan (BEETLE) Bailly spoke to me about celebrating 10 years of be back in the Air again also Townsville will be celebrating 35Sqn being based in Townsville I thought we could join in and have  a reunion in2023 more details as they come to hand  I will put out a form to assess  What interest there is 

ANZAC DAY Transport
Good day,

13CABS have generously offered support to the Parade with both individual pickup from home (WWII & incapacitated veterans) and operating a Maxicab shuttle service to transport veterans from the Taxi Rank at Roma Street train station to the Buggy Shuttle area on Queen Street (best accessed from Eagle Street via Eagle Lane). 

From the Buggy Shuttle area participants can board the large shuttle vehicles on Queen Street to either the Jeep/Buggy Loading area (Commonwealth Bank junction of Queen & Edward for non-marchers) or, subject to availability, towards the junction of Elizabeth and George for those marching in the Parade.

This 13CABS service will run from 8:30am-10:30pm and they will have water and Anzac biscuits at Roma Street. 13CABS representatives will be on-site to answer queries and direct personnel, this is an alternate option to disembarking at Central Station and walking across Post Office Square to the new Jeep/Buggy Loading area or proceeding direct to George/William Street to form up. Dependant on take up by veterans participating in the Parade the service may be offered again in 2023.

Should WWII & incapacitated veterans wish to be collected from home and participate in the Parade inside a taxicab they should call 07 3556 5788, Cut off for Registration is the 19th April and subject to volunteer driver availability. Veterans will remain in the cab throughout then be transported home after the event.

You are asked to pass this information to your membership to make best use of this service to those utilising public transport to access the Parade, as well as being dropped directly to the Buggy Shuttle area via private means.

Regards,
Scott Mackie
Executive Officer, Anzac Day Parade Brisbane
Phone: +61 (7) 3358 3361 Email: events@rslsouthqueensland.org
Visit: 42 Oxlade Drive, New Farm QLD 4005 Post: PO Box 45, New Farm QLD 4005
